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Commissioners Appoint New Liquor Store Operator 

in South Salem 

 

PORTLAND, Ore. – At a special meeting on October 11, 2022, Commissioners of the 

Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission (OLCC), appointed William Hage to operate the 

Battle Creek area liquor store; the previous independent operator is retiring after operating 
the store at the south Salem location for more than 12 years. 

 

Hage has significant retail and business experience from earlier in his career, including 

managing a lumber company. With his knowledge of the wood products industry Hague 

started his own construction company focusing on “high end” remodels, and that led to a 
contract to modernize the Stafford Liquor Store in northeast Salem.  

 

While remodeling the Stafford store, Hage became interested in liquor retail sales and took 

a front line sales associate position during the 2021 holiday season to learn about the 
business. 

 

The Battle Creek store opened as a brand new location in 2010. During his time operating 

the store, owner Steve Brown grew annual liquor sales to more than seven million. 
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